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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

March 19, 2012

Mr. Hugh Harden

VP, Operations, Engineering, EHS
Kinder Morgan Canada Inc.

Suite 2700, 300 — Sth Avenue SW
Calgary, AB Canada T2P 5J2

Re:  CPF 5-2012-6003M
Approval of Time Extension to Respond to Notice of Amendment

Dear Mr. Harden:

I am in receipt of your letter dated March 14, 2012, requesting an extension of 60 days to
comply with the Notice of Amendment, CPF 5-2012-6003M, issued to Kinder Morgan
Canada.

Please be informed by this letter that your request for an extension has been granted by the
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA). Your response should be
completed and received by this office no later than June 11, 2012.

If there are any questions concerning this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (720)
963-3160. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Chris Hoidal g

Director, Western Region
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration

cc: PHP-60 Compliance Registry
PHP-500 R. Reineke



